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STAFF REPORT 

1/22/2025 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Maritza Martinez, Public Works Director   

SUBJECT: Award construction agreement to Superb Engineering for the Westerfield 

Retention Basin Landscape Improvements, City Project No. 111924, for 

$245,530.14.     
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Award construction agreement to Superb Engineering for the Westerfield Retention Basin 

Landscape Improvements, City Project No. 111924, for $245,530.14.     

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

 

Bids and specifications were drafted and the City published a Bid for Westerfield Retention Basin 

Landscape Improvements, City Project No. 111924.  This bid closed on December 19, 2024 and 

the City received the following seven responses; with the apparent lowest responsible responsive 

bidder being Superb Engineering:  

   

  Contractor Bid Amount 

1  Superb Engineering, Inc.  $245,530.14 

2  Vintage Associates,  Inc.  $280,000.00 

3  Three Peaks Corp $284,464.00 

4  Marina Landscape, Inc.  $284,997.50 

5 David Ollis Landscape Development  $297,616.00 

6 Kormex Construction, Inc.  $299,355.00 

7  GC Landscaping & General Construction  $441,352.00 

  

 

Staff recommends award of a construction agreement to Superb Engineering, in the amount of 

$245,530.14, for the Westerfield Retention Basin Landscape Improvements, City Project No. 

111924.  The project will landscape one retention basin, located at the corner of Westerfield 

Way/Calle Adobe.   



FISCAL IMPACT: 

The recommended action will not have a negative fiscal impact on the budget.  Funds for the 

identified improvements are available in the fund balance for the corresponding LLMDs and 

Proposition 1 turf removal grant funding.   

 

Attachments: 

Proposed Construction Agreement 

 

 


